
If elected, we will continue to promote SAA-UW within the iSchool.  Archives aren’t just old 
dusty places – they’re your own personal time machine!  In addition, we would like to see expanded 
participation in our events, and to achieve this we plan to offer activities with cross-disciplinary appeal.  
If that isn’t enough to entice people, we will also continue our predecessors’ forward-thinking policy of 
providing snacks at every meeting, and bribes for event volunteers.  Specific events we plan to organize 
will include a half-day conference, tours of local archives, both public and corporate, and coordinated 
events with other organizations.   

Finally, archives may not be a large element of the curriculum in the iSchool right now, but we 
would like to advocate for more classes that relate to this area of interest.  We believe that there is an 
increasing interest in archival studies among students at the iSchool, and we see SAA-UW as the 
appropriate organization to translate this growing interest into possible class offerings.   


